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SEPTEMBER 2025

WELCOME BACK!
Welcome to St. Gabriel Lalemant Catholic Elementary School!

We are looking forward to the brand new school year of 2025-2026!
 This year, we will see more smiling faces within our building

 from new families,.
We hope all of our families were able to find time to relax, 

rejoice, and enjoy the beautiful summer our Lord blessed us with.

We come back to St. Gabriel, filled with positivity and readiness
 for the new school year

Lord bless our St. Gabriel Lalemant family for a year filled with 
good health, safety, love and success!

Welcome back!

IMPORTANT ITEMS

BELL TIMES
Bell Slow Entry: 8:10am - Supervision

begins
Bell- 8:25am Start the Day

Morning Announcements: 8:25am

You are considered LATE after 8:25am.
Please see the main office for a late

slip.

End of day: 2:45pm



Safe Arrival /School Messenger

The Safe Arrival app is how you put your child(ren) absence in. It is
imperative you report your child's absence. If you fail to do so, the school

will contact all numbers on files until we know your child is safe.

How do I sign up for SchoolMessenger?
Signing up is easy. You may only use the email you have provided the

school, since the email is attached to your child. Now, follow these three
steps:

1.Click “Sign up” at the top of the page, or download the
SchoolMessenger App from the Apple App Store or Google Play.

2.Enter your email address and create a password (the email you
provided the school).

3.After authenticating via your email, return to SchoolMessenger and
sign in using the email and password you just verified.

4.The toll free number is: 1-844-287-6287
https://niagaracatholic.ca/safearrival/

School Cash

Below are instructions on how to create a School Cash
account. Again, remember to use the email address you

provided the school, since it is associated with your
child.

This is the ONLY way a student will be able to partake
in anything that cost money.

If you need any assistance, please contact the school.





A reminder to
all students
and families



TERRY FOX

Every year, St. Gabriel Lalemant proudly raises
money for the Terry Fox Foundation. This year, on
September 26th, our school will be out in the field
walking in memory of Terry and all of those who
have lost their battle to Cancer. We encourage
students to wear Red and White that day, since

Terry was a proud Canadian.

We ask you donate to this wonderful cause, through
School Cash. All money raised will be donated to

the Terry Fox Foundation from our school community.

Thank you



ORANGE SHIRT DAY!

September 30th has been
declared Orange Shirt Day
annually, in recognition of
the harm the residential

school system did to
children's sense of self-

esteem and well being, and
as an affirmation of our

commitment to ensure that
everyone around us matters.

Please note* -This is not an
out of dress code day, so

navy blue pants are
required.



A MESSAGE FROM NIAGARA REGIONAL HEALTH
DEPARTMENT

Niagara Region Public Health Dental Program will be
offering dental screening to ALL GRADES on Sept 25 and

26, 2025
A registered dental hygienist will take a quick look in the

child's mouth using a sterilized dental mirror and light. The
Healthy Smiles Ontario program may financially assist

children who do not have access to dental care.

If you do not want your child(ren) to take part in the dental
screening, you MUST complete the online School Dental
Screening Opt-Out Form or call the Dental Health Line at
905-688-8248 or 1-888-505-6074 ext. 7399 each school

year.



THANK YOU!
A huge thank you to our sponsor DELTA BINGO GAMING and to our parent

volunteers!

St. Gabriel Lalemant Catholic Elementary School is so grateful and lucky to
be able to have the amazing support of the community. The fundraising

money that we receive helps support the purchasing of student technology,
sports equipment along with providing transportation to school events and

many more items. We are very fortunate to have such an amazing and
supportive school community. If you would like to know more about

volunteering for St. Gabriel Lalemant's Bingo days, please contact the office
for more details. We are looking to fill spots for this year and beyond.

Thank you again for all your support





MEET THE STAFF NIGHT
On Tuesday September 23rd 2025,

families are welcome to come to St.
Gabriel to meet the staff from 5pm

to 7pm. There will be a formal
presentation at 5pm, followed by an

opportunity to meet your child's
classroom teacher. We look forward

to seeing you then.



COMING SOON!...

PICTURE DAY
SEPTEMBER 25th, 2025.

Get ready to smile!
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ST. GABRIEL

Journey Retreat
Gr. 8's

Picture Day

School Cash
Online -Live

October Food
Orders

School Mass @
OLOS 11:45am

School Cash
Online October

Food orders
expire @
midnight

National Day of
Truth and

Reconciliation
Orange Shirt Day

Terry Fox Walk

Proudly Part of the St. Paul High School Family of Schools

Bell Times:
8:10am-

Supervision

8:25am
School Begins

2:45pm
End of Day

Don't forget
to sign up for
School Cash

Online
October Food

Orders

Please use Safe Arrival
to report your child's

absence
go.schoolmessenger.ca


